
 
  

 
 

 
    

 
          

       
            

 
          
            

 
          

             
 

             
          
   

 
         

          
 

 
            

 
             

 
 

 

 
  

  

April 21, 2015 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Walden Public School: 

The Ontario Secondary School Teachers’ Federation (OSSTF – District 3) has
 
notified us that their members - secondary teachers and secondary occasional
 
teachers - may begin legal strike action on Monday, April 27, 2015.
 

We value our secondary teachers and the work they do with students.
 
We continue to negotiate and are committed to reaching a local settlement.
 

Should a full withdrawal of services occur, all instructional programs for Grades 9 to
 
12 will be cancelled and all Rainbow secondary schools will be closed to students.
 

The Grade 7 and 8 students in the elementary program at Lively District Secondary
 
School will be relocated to Walden Public School along with their teachers and
 
support staff.
 

Additional information will be provided to parents/guardians through letters,
 
phone messages, our website and the media. Updates will be posted on
 
rainbowschools.ca.
 

Please join us in welcoming the Grade 7 and 8 students to Walden Public School.
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Principal.
 

Sincerely, 

Norm Blaseg 
Director of Education 

http:rainbowschools.ca

